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tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ weport  Hi Morrie members, 

A big thank you to those who made the trip to Gympie, we had a very enjoyable weekend. 
Mick and Lyn did a tremendous job organising everything and keeping us amused, 
especially with unders and overs. Patricia Robertson produced another superb birthday 
cake and then capped off the weekend by announcing her donation of a beautiful quilt 
illustrating women in vintage clothing, see picture (due to allowable space the picture has 

been placed pagŜ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ ΨCƻǊ {ŀƭŜǎΩ ƴƻǘƛŎŜǎ). It was as tall as Jim so will cover all the rest 
of us quite easily. We have decided to raffle the quilt, along with ¼ beef carcass (donated 
by ourselves), a dinner set (donated by Garry and Narelle Troth) and a Cooler Stool with 
removeable cooler bag όWƛƭƭ ŀƴŘ YŜƛǘƘύΦ LΩƳ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƛƴǘƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǘƛŎƪŜǘǎ ǎƘƻǊǘƭȅ ǎƻ 
please let me know if you have any other prizes or donations available. Jill is also looking 
for a few more Rally trophies as well. 
The next very important note is to let you know that memberships are now due (your 

membership probably expired on the 30Th June). 
A reminder for members that live away from Brisbane, if you wish to use your concessionally registered car you need to 
let us know. The event has to be published in the magazine for the Transport Authority to accept your trip as valid. They 
are getting tougher on people not conforming to the rules. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sandra YƭŜƛƴΩǎ ƳŜǎǎŀƎŜ ǘƻ Ŏƭǳō ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƻƴ !ƭƭŀƴΩǎ health: 
First of all we would both like to thank our Morris club friends for their well 
wishes and thoughts since Allan's stroke in January. 
Unfortunately improvement is frustratingly slow but he is making positive 
progress.  We have done numerous speech therapy sessions, physiotherapy 
and now we are attending the Stroke Rehab unit at our Base Hospital and 
seeing an occupational therapist who is very good.  Allan's speech has 
improved but he still has very little strength in his right arm and hand and he 
simply can't write properly but is working on it.  Probably his biggest problem 
is extreme exhaustion; every time he sits down he falls asleep.  We are told 
this is all part of the deal in stroke recovery and can go on for up to 12 

months. I am sure you can imagine how frustrating it is to be in this position.  He would normally be out in his shed 
(playing with his rust as I call it) or bringing something back from the dead (nothing ever gets to rest in peace here) but 
this is all beyond him at the moment. We were sorry we missed the birthday weekend but we are still hopeful that we 
will make it to the big rally next year.  Once again thank you all for your thoughts and well wishes.   

Kindest regards Sandra Klein 

Magazine Deadline 27th of each month 

Magazine, photographs, website, stories, for 
sale/wanted submissions, preferably to be 
ǎŜƴǘ Ǿƛŀ ǘƘŜ ŜŘƛǘƻǊΩǎ ŜƳŀƛƭ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎ  

edkf44@gmail.com  or 
Morris Register of Qld. Inc. 
36 Marlin Street, KAWUNGAN 4655 QLD 

New Membership Application Forms Secretary - $40 annually OR print from 
website  www.morrisregisterqld.com.au  

Renewal Membership Treasurer 

UK Liaison contact: Tom Taylor tomtaylo57@gmail.com  
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Minutes of the Annual General Meeting 2017ΧΧDŀǊȅ aƻƻǊŜ 

Annual General Meeting: Held on Sunday 17 July 2017 at Gympie 
Chairperson:   Trish Robertson 
Meeting Commenced: 11.00 AM 
Members Present:  25 
Apologies:  Allan & Sandra Klein, Bruce & Merilyn Hamilton, Al Balwin, Mike & Margaret 
Davies, Don Evans  
Minutes from Previous Meeting: As per magazine August 2016  
¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘΥ  Given by Garry Troth. 
All positions declared vacant 
Nominations called: Gary Schulze moved that due to the National Register Meet next year that all persons remain in 
their positions. Seconded by all present. 
Positions nominated last year as follows. 
President -  Col Schiller  nominated by Keith Fowlie seconded by Garry Troth - accepted 
Vice President ς Narelle Troth nominated by Shirley Leitch seconded by Keith Fowlie - accepted 
Secretary ς Gary Moore nominated by Narelle Troth seconded by Shirley Leitch - accepted 
Treasurer ς Garry Troth nominated by Keith Fowlie seconded by Colin Hall - accepted 
Editor ς Keith & Jill Fowlie nominated by Gary Schulze seconded by Garry Troth - accepted 
Events Director ς  Jim Robertson nominated by Narelle Troth seconded by Garry Troth - accepted 
Dating Officer ς Col Schiller nominated by Jill Fowlie seconded by Gary Schulze ς accepted (by proxy) Les Arnold and 
Gary Schulze agreed to assist Col Schiller as per last year.  
General Business: 
11th 6/80 & MO Australian National Meet will be held 19/9/17 to Friday 22/9/17 around Ipswich.  
Those wishing to attend please contact Mike Davey or Bill Martin on 3200 0640. 

Bi-annual Canefields Classic Event 2017 hosted by the Bundaberg Vintage Vehicle Club Inc is to be  held from 30 
September to 2 October 2017. If interested please contact Gary Schulze on mobile  0488 030 245 or email 
gschulze1@bigpond.com  
Annual Club fees due. 
For UK magazine interested parties will need to access the UK register website. Please contact Col for password details. 
Thank you to the following persons: 
Trish Robertson for baking, decorating and supplying the birthday cake; 
Mick & Lyn Thatcher for welcoming members to their home and organising the birthday weekend; and 
Those working on the 2018 Morris Register National Meet. 

Meeting closed 11.40 am 

Members Attending 
Gary & Narelle Troth Modern 
Shirley Leitch Modern 
Gary Moore Modern 
Jim & Trish Robertson Morris 1800 
Gary & Marg Schulze Modern 
Jill & Keith Fowlie Modern 
John Scowen Modern 
Lance & Gwen Simmers Morris Oxford Series 2 
Barry Clarke Morris 8 Tourer 

Ray & Colleen Bakes Morris Minor 

Graham Proctor 125 Bullnose Roadster 

Graham & Carolyn Anderson Modern 

J Dutton Modern 

Barry Martin Morris 1935 8/40 Rôster 

Mick & Lyn Thatcher Morris 1100 & Kestrel 1300 

Col Schiller Modern 

Jim King Morris Minor 1000 

Gympie Weekend Story is on the fourth page. 

SƘƛǊƭŜȅΩǎ ǘƘƻǳƎƘǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƳƻƴǘƘΥ   
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              Event Directorôs Report 

ééWith Jim and Tricia  
Events for the Morris Register: 

26th ς 27th Aug The Antique Machinery Restoration Society Queensland Inc. Annual 
Rally, Woodford Showgrounds. There will be steam engines, vintage 
cars & trucks, stationery engines, food stalls, bric-a-brac stalls and much more.   Camping, payable to 
the Woodford Show Society, is available on site.  
Contact Person: Allan Street Phone Number: 07 5496 7731 Email allanjstreet@bigpond.com 

7th - 9th Sept The Laidley Spring Festival. This is a good event to see, including a Quilt and Craft Expo, Orchids and 
Flower displays at all the churches in town , a free Family Fun Day on Saturday including the street 
parade with up to 40 floats and the make it, bake it, grow market, and a vintage car display. The 
Pioneer Village and Museum will also be open as well as most of the shops in town. 

10th Sept Queensland Mini Muster n BMC Roundup at the South Brisbane Carina State School, 1413 Creek Rd. 
 Carina.          Happy Morrising , Jim Ψƴ ¢ǊƛŎƛŀ 

 
COMING RALLIES 

28th Aug ς 1 Sept 2017 The Early Morris Vehicle Rally, Wagga Wagga, NSW. The Victorian Register is hosting this Rally 
and will be open to all Morris vehicles built pre-1932, will include Cammy Minors, Isis, Oxford Six, 
Empire Oxfords and Commercials. If you would like printed copies of either the flyer or the entry 
form, please email to earlymorris@moreg.org.au or downloaded from www.moreg.org.au  Check-
in by 5pm Monday 28th August at Rally HQ at the Mercure Motel, Wagga Wagga. 

 
19th Sept ς 22nd Sept 2017 6/80 & MO 11th Aus National Meet around Ipswich. Those wishing to attend please 

contact Mike Davey 07 3814 5319 or Bill Martin on 3200 0640. No entry fees, no regalia. Briefly: 
Tues 19th Arrival and get-together evening BBQ 
Wed 20th All drives start from Lion Rd entrance of Limestone Park, Ipswich at 9am 

Scenic drive ς BYO Morn tea & lunch ς Dinner at Swifts Club 
Thurs 21st Scenic drive ς Possible RAAF Amberley Heritage visit - BYO Morn tea & lunch ς Dinner at Swifts Club 
Fri 22nd  Scenic drive ς BYO Morn tea & lunch ς Get together dinner 
Notes To ensure entry to the Heritage Centre and make sure a run sheet is available could entrants and 

attending Morris Register members advise Mike by end July on 0497 173 813. 
 Book your own accommodation. If booking caravan sites at the Showgrounds Ph; 07 3281 1577. 
 For after event activities Ψ!ƭƭ .ǊƛǘƛǎƘ 5ŀȅΩ on the Saturday is an option ς Contact Mike or Bill. 
 Contact Christine Stevens on 0419 789 151 after hours for info on the 2020 AHMF National Tour, 

28th Mar to 4th April in Albury-Wodonga.  

30th Sept ς 2nd Oct 2017  
Bi-annual Canefields Classic Event 2017 hosted by the Bundaberg Vintage Vehicle Club Inc.  They will be basing the 

event from their new Club House in The Bundaberg Entertainment Precinct in Kendalls Road, Avoca.   
If interested please contact Gary Schulze on mobile  0488 030 245 or email gschulze1@bigpond.com   
or go to the website on the link: 
http://qhmc.org.au/2017/03/canefields-classic-bundaberg-30th-september-to-2nd-october/  

 
7th to 8th October 2017 October Invitation Run ς [ƻŎƪȅŜǊ !ƴǘƛǉǳŜ aƻǘƻǊ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǘƛƻƴΩǎ !ƴƴǳŀƭ LƴǾƛǘŀǘƛƻƴŀƭ wǳƴ ƛǎ Ǌǳƴ 

ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ŦƛǊǎǘ Ŧǳƭƭ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘ ƻŦ hŎǘƻōŜǊ ŜŀŎƘ ȅŜŀǊ ŀƴŘ ŀǎ [!a!Ωǎ нрth anniversary as a club it will be an 
extra special celebration.  Entry form for the 2017 Invitational Run, click on the link 
https://www.lama.org.au/events and print. Email or post to the address there-in. There will be a 
limit of 60 places, so first in - best dressed. 

 
13th ς 16th Oct Pre-War Register of Australia National Rally in Yamba.  http://prewar.mgcc.info/  

Angourie Rainforest Resort ς Yamba www.angourieresort.com.au 
Register your interest on email: prewarMG2017@gmail.com  
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SWAP MEETS / SHOW & SHINE κ h¢I9w /[¦.Ω{ bh¢L/9{ 

Morris Eight Touring Club of NZ ς July 2017 Newsletter 
If you have a Morris 8 check with Col Schiller for a printout at the next Qld club meeting or contact 

Lindsay Crossen at:  Lindsay.crossen@xtra.co.nz   The M8TCNZ will be changing their Newsletter 

Editor next month ς John & Ann Henderson are taking the task on. 

 
Happy reading, Kay ï Editor -  editorsmccwa@gmail.com   www.morriscarclubwa.org.au 
https://morriscarclubofwa.wordpress.com 
Link to the August 2017 magazine   
https://app.box.com/s/ci1aaf25ik4nheyb2zbq4ocuww2a181u 
 

 
Check for a printout at the next 
Qld club meeting.  
 

 

Morris Register of Qld Weekend to GympieΧΧ 

The Gympie weekend this month proved to be one of the best.  Organised by Lyn and Mick Thatcher we all gathered 
at their residence for a welcome and catch-up with everyone followed by a sumptuous morning tea and lunch.  Let the 
ƎŀƳŜǎ ōŜƎƛƴΧΧŀ Ŧǳƴ ƎŀƳŜ ƻŦ Under and Overs where the flip of a coin either had you driving to the next stop or not, 
ǿƘŜǊŜ ƛŦ ȅƻǳǊ Ŏŀƭƭ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ ŎƻƳŜ ǳǇ ǘƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ ǊŜƳŀƛƴŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ ǎƛŘŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǊƻŀŘ ǳƴǘƛƭ ǘƘŜ Ŏƻƛƴ ŦƭƛǇǇŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǊƛƎƘǘ ǿŀȅ ǳǇΦ  
But before driving to the next stop you needed a confirmation signature.  Some people had up to EIGHT signatures, 
those unlucky, like Keith and I, only had two signatures (YŜƛǘƘΩǎ Ŧŀǳƭǘ).   A drive among the hills to the north of Gympie 
brought us to the Araluen (Gympie suburb) Historic Bike Museum operated by Terry Kay.  As you will see from the 
pictures Terry has motor bikes from the early 1900s and push bikes from 1887 and still working and he just loves 
restoring them no matter how decrepit they are.  His shed tells the story of many years of toil, making the parts and 
every bike is tagged and presentation is A1.  Well done Terry.  Evening dinner ŀǘ ǘƘŜ w{[ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ ŘƛǎŀǇǇƻƛƴǘΦ  9ǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ 
was in a joyful mood (knowing the bus would returned them safely home) and all agreed it was a top day with round-
the-table ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ ƭŀǳƎƘǘŜǊ ŀƴŘΣ ƻǳǊ ǘŀōƭŜ ŘƛŘ ǇǊŜǘǘȅ ǿŜƭƭ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ΨƭǳŎƪȅ ǘƛŎƪŜǘ drawǎΩ too.  Friends were quite sure the 
bus came too early but we still had one day to go so best go with the flow.  
Sunday we met in the rotunda at the Gympie Memorial Park, well, most of us that is, an unnamed couple chose 
another park insteadΧ  Jill had organised a quick meeting to bring the committee up to date with the Easter 2018 
event and then on to the order of the day, the AGM.  All seated comfortably intently waiting for the start but as it 
turned out Gary Schultz moved a motion to leave the existing committee as it stands for the benefit of the National 
Meet next year, all approved, the motion carried, and the meeting was over. Quickest meeting on record.  After 
morning tea it was time to drive to Kia Ora to check the amazing collection of matchbox model cars.  Lorraine and Jim 
BayldonΩǎ private collection of many years and Jim gave a running commentary on nearly every type of vehicle of all 
shapes and sizes from commercials, trucks, service vehicles and more. The visit proved very impressive.  Lunch was a 
walk across the road to the Silky Oak Tea Gardens.  Very restful, rustic café/restaurant, wooden beams, and a good 
menu.   We must commend Mick and Lyn for an excellent weekend and look forward to our next weekend away 
whenever and wherever that may be.  Mick and Lyn well done!. 
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{ŜŜ ƻǾŜǊƭŜŀŦǘ ŦƻǊ aƛŎƪΩǎ ƭƛǎǘƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŀǘǘŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǾŜƘƛŎƭŜǎΧΦΦ 
  



Gympie Weekend Vehicle List Supplied by Mick Thatcher 

Lǘ ƎƭŀŘŘŜƴŜŘ Ƴȅ ƘŜŀǊǘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ ƎƻƻŘ ƭƛƴŜπǳǇ ƻŦ άh[5 ahwwL9{έ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ōƛǊǘƘŘŀȅ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘΦ 
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅϥǎ ƭƛƴŜπǳǇ ǿŜǊŜΥπ 
wƻōȅƴ ϧ ¢ƛƳϥǎ ¢ΦC ŀƴŘ уκпл 
Wŀƴ ϧ .ŀȊϥǎ уκпл 
DǿŜƴ ϧ [ŀƴŎŜϥǎ рп hȄŦƻǊŘ 
wŀȅ ŀƴŘ /ƻƭƭŜŜƴϥǎ мллл 
{ǳŜ ϧ Wŀǎƻƴϥǎ мллл 

WƛƳ 5ǳǘǘƻƴϥǎ урл ¦ǘŜ 
¢ǊƛŎƛŀ ϧ WƛƳϥǎ мул 
[ȅƴ ϧ aƛŎƪϥǎ ммлл όсп ²ƘŜŜƭǎ /ŀǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ¸ŜŀǊύ 
YŜǎǘǊŜƭ моллΦ 

{ǳƴŘŀȅ ǎŀǿΥπ 
DŜƻǊƎŜ aŀƴƴϥǎ aD¸ 
WƛƳ 5ǳǘǘƻƴϥǎ aƻǊǊƛǎ у 
WƛƳ YƛƴƎϥǎ мллл 

!ƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƎǊŀƴŘ ƻƭŘ ƭŀŘȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŘŀȅΣ DǊŀƘŀƳ tǊƻŎǘƻǊϥǎ 
.ǳƭƭƴƻǎŜ 

 
! ōƛƎ ¢I!bY¸h¦ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƘƻ ƳŀŘŜ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘ ǎǳŎƘ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƳŜƳƻǊȅ [ȅƴ ϧ aƛŎƪ ¢Φ 
 

 

Snippets from Jill on 21st National Morris Registers of Australia 

Meet 

!ƭƭ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ŀǘǘŜƴŘŜŘ ǘƘŜ DȅƳǇƛŜ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ΨǘǊƛŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǘŜǎǘŜŘΩ ǘƘŜ 
two metal lapel and vehicle samples and we all agreed they are perfect.  I, 
and others had misgivings with the number of colours involved and the logo 
detail, however they were unfounded and hence a splendid result.  The 
committee catch-up put everyone in the picture ǎƻ ƛǘΩǎ ƴƻǿ ŀƭƭ DhΦ  The 
Morris Register of Qld members have been wonderful, with offers of 

assistance and I am sure as time gets closer there will be small duties here and there although I do not intend to 
overload anyone.  Those who have been attending these events for years would know better than I of thosŜ ΨǘƘƛƴƎǎ 
that crop up at the last minuteΩ ǎƻ ƪƴƻǿƛƴƎ ǘƘŀǘ L have your support is welcoming.   

LΩǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ŀŘǾƛǎŜŘ ǘƻ ƛƴcorporate all the event forms eg the food order, regalia form and questionnaire into the Fraser 
Flyer newsletter that way everything is there at their fingertips.  All data should be in in the next few weeks in time for 
the next issue due at the end of AugustΣ ƭŜǘΩǎ ƘƻǇŜ ǎƻ ŀƴȅǿŀȅ.   

Members have been generous in spending their time crocheting, sewing, knitting and generally just keeping their 
fingers busy for national event.  Sandra Klein, her grand-ŘŀǳƎƘǘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ƘŜǊ ōŜǎǘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘΩǎ ƳǳƳΣ 5ƻǊƛǎ wŀƴƪƛƴΣ and Tricia 
Robertson are pulling out all stopsΧΦǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΦ 

Event Coordinator. Jill Fowlie contact:  0409 278 970 
jillfowlie@yahoo.com.au 

 

A popular and well-known Morris Register NSW  couple, Alf and Pauline Padgett of Wallsend were met by Lance and 
Gwen when they returned from Fraser Island after a most enjoyable Kingfisher Bay Resort 3 night prize holiday.  All early 
bird entrants qualified for the holiday and I believe Alf and Pauline extended their stay ŀƴŘ ΧΦΦ ǿŜƭƭ LΩƭƭ ƭŜǘ !ƭŦ and Pauline 
tell you about their holidayΧΦΦ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ƛǎǎǳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ Fraser Flyer. 
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FOR SALE:    
Contact: Don Evans 0429 873344 or 07 55251398.  
Garaged at Robina on Gold Coast. 1946 Morris 8, 
Series E Richards bodied all steel tourer. Older 
restoration being a Morris Register of Queensland 
club car for over 30 years. Work in the last 5 years 
completed by a qualified motor mechanic (and club 
member) ς full overhaul and rebuild of motor and 
fitted with bypass oil filter, brakes renewed, rear 
axle housings fitted with modern bearings, gearbox 
and clutch checked. Fitted with a new SU fuel 
pump as well as 4 new Firestone tyres recently. A 
few spares and a set of wide rims included. She Is a 
very reliable old girl. Owner no longer capable of 
maintaining and older car. Currently on club rego Q568-880 (not included) No RWC $8,500. 
 
FOR SALE:    
Contact: Barry Clark for more details 0411 553 907  

 
Note from Jill:    EXQUISITE QUILT TO BE RAFFLED 
Tricia made this fine exquisite quilt. I wish I had taken a up-
close photo of one of the quilted ladies, each are quite 
different in style from one another and the chosen soft 
colours match beautifully.  Whoever is fortunate to win this 
quilt will treasure it always.  On behalf of my family I shall 
certainly purchase some tickets and as Col said in his report 
the tickets will be out shortly.  When they are available I 
shall email the members and let you all know so good luck.   
Well done Tricia for your generous offer.  Guys, make sure 
your lovely partner reads this itemΧΧΦvery important if you 
want to earn brownie points.   
  Jill 



 

 
FOR SALE / WANTED 

 
 

 
 

For Sale:   

1925 Morris Oxford Tourer.  Very original vehicle with 

English body.  Excellent condition all round.  

Price $20,000 (reduced from $25,000)    

Phone/Fax: 07 5485 1019 

 

For Sale:   

Morris parts.   Jason Fairbanks 0400 554 373.   

Email:  jasonandamanda2011@live.com.au  

 

Wanted:   

/Ƙŀǎǎƛǎ ǘƻ ǎǳƛǘ ŀ мфоу aƻǊǊƛǎ ΨуΩ {ŜǊƛŜǎ н Ǉƭǳǎ ǾŀǊƛƻǳǎ 

other parts.  Contact Jim Robertson on 0458 134 376 

 

Wanted:   

hI/ aƛƴƻǊ ǇŀǊǘǎΦ aŀǊƪ hΩYŜŜŦŜ Σ tǊƻǎǇŜǊǇƛƴŜΦ   IŜ ƛǎ 

also restoring a 1928 Morris Minor and is looking for 

an engine, wheels and other parts.   

Email:  mailto:m_c_okeefe@hotmail.com    

Phone:  0427 026 256 

 

Wanted:   

OHC engine and gearbox parts for Morris Minor 1929 

to 1932.   

Please email if you can help Taland Michal Tsabari  

tsabari@gmail.com  

 

Wanted:  

Crown wheel and pinion for 1929 Morris Minor.   

Keith Fowlie email: edkf44@gmail.com  

 
Wanted: 
Morris Z or E utility in running condition. Please 
phone: 07 4956 9060  
 
Wanted:   

Parts for a Morris E Sedan.  Front and back driver side 

doors, headlights and windscreen and frame.   

Peter King:  0427 257 052   

Email: kingsdomain029@bigpond.com 

 

Disclaimer: Opinions expressed in this magazine 

reflect the views of the contributors and are not 

necessarily those of the Club or committee.  The Club 

and its officials or individual members cannot be held 

responsible for any information, advertisement or 

transaction published in or begun through this 

newsletter. 

 

Advertisements must be submitted in writing or by 

email to ensure accuracy and will run for 3 issues unless 

the editor is advised otherwise.   edkf44@gmail.com 

 

Reminder:- Please advise of any changes or edits 

to email addresses or if you no longer wish to 

receive correspondence. 

 

 
I would like to introduce to your club members my 

new business  and am offering a new engineering 

service to the motoring enthusiast. The service 
includes master cylinder sleeving; drum and disc 
machining and calliper rebuilds along with any odd 
jobs that require lathe or metal machining. I have 
many years of engineering experience so your 
members can be confident that they will receive 
quality workmanship. 
Please contact me any time for an obligation free 
quote. I look forward to meeting fellow motoring 

enthusiasts.    

Email: sdcagencies@gmail.com     David Cox 

  

mailto:jasonandamanda2011@live.com.au
mailto:m_c_okeefe@hotmail.com
mailto:tsabari@gmail.com
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Morris Register of Qld. Inc. 

2017 ï 2018 Membership Form 

 

Names:éééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééé.éééé 

 

Phone: ééééééééééééééé   Mobile: éééééééééééééééé éé . 

 

Email:  ééééééééééééééééééééééééééé          for magazines 

 

Postal: Address: éé. ééééééééééééééééééééé.é é  ..éééé 

    éééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééé 

    éééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééééé 

 

Morris Cars Owned: ééé.ééééééééé..ééééééYear éééééé 

              ééé ééééééééé..ééééééYear éééééé 

    ééé ééééééééé..ééééééYear éééééé 

    ééé ééééééééé..ééééééYear ééé   éé  

 

Do you agree to have your details published in the club records  Yes / No 

 

Please enclose $40.00 for your membership and $50.00 for a new car badge (if required) 

totalling $90.00 and send to: 

  
 

 Garry Troth 
  Treasurer ï Morris Register of Qld. Inc. 
  39 Allanadale Court, 
  Forestdale  4118 
  Queensland  

 

 

 

Direct Deposit to: 

NAB BSB 084150 

Account: 207917254 

Please use surname 

as the reference. 


